
Second Public Input Meeting 
Nichewaug Inn & Academy Property  

May 23rd, 7pm with 
Concord Square Planning & Development Consultant 

 
 
 The Town of Petersham will hold the second public information and input meeting with the town’s 
planning consultant, Ted Carman from Concord Square Planning & Development, regarding the 
Nichewaug Inn property on Monday, May 23rd, at 7 pm.  The agenda for this second meeting, to be 
held at the lower level of the Petersham Town Hall, will be for Mr. Carman to present a progress report 
on the information gathered so far and to solicit input on a number of possible options to be evaluated 
in more depth.  These options will differ on how to address the possible redevelopment of the 
Nichewaug Inn and Academy property.  The schedule calls for two additional public information and 
input meetings at various stages of the planning process over the next four months. 
 
Notes from meetings held by the consultant on May 6th with various town committees, abutters  and 
other interested residents are posted on the ‘Nichewaug Property’ page under the ‘Town Business’ tab 
of the Town’s website, http://www.townofpetersham.org/.  Also posted there are the notes and the 
presentation from the first public input meeting held on April 13th.  Concord Square Planning & 
Development is working on developing several options for the town-owned Nichewaug Inn property 
for town residents to consider and evaluate.  For more information, please contact Henry Woolsey at 
978-724-6607 or Ted Carman at 617-482-1997 or Carman@ConcordSqDev.com. 
 

All interested Petersham residents are strongly encouraged to attend and 
actively participate in the ongoing planning process. 

 
 

 
The Nichewaug Inn on the Petersham Common 


